From: 
Sent: October 18, 2010 1:16 PM
To: BoardSec
Subject: [Possible SPAM]:EB-2010-0253
 Dear Ms. Walli,
 

I am writing in response to the letter dated October 14,2010 from Mr.Tyson Dyck of Torys LLP, attorney for Plateau Wind Inc (PWI)  regarding Ffile number EB-2010-0253.
 

I am aware that the period for comments is over, but I hope that you will consider what I have to say regarding PWI's position concerning the impacts of the Hydro corridor on the people of this neighbourhood where IWT are proposed to be built.
 

Plateau Wind Inc. again refers to the Municipality of Grey Highlands as the sole landowner affected by the distribution lines. They neglect to consider that the tax payers and residents of Grey Highlands therefore are jointly  the affected landowners since the Municipality functions as a result of tax payer monies and in the interest of it's citizens. To serve notice only to The Municipality and five affected landowners and not consider others who live in close proximity to the area in question is insulting. I brought this to your attention in my original comments letter dated September 9, 2010.
 

We do not live in an urban center where 1.3 Km- 3 Km is a vast area encompassing thousands of buildings, and large numbers of people. This is a rural setting where one can see for miles from all directions. This project is in the middle of the neighbourhood where we live. We walk, work, play and drive along the proposed corridor to do our business. 
 

In a presentation to The Municipality of Grey Highlands on July 12, 2010, Mr. William Pohl on behalf of IPC for Plateau Wind Inc. told council that IPC would be replacing 7.8 Kms of  poles with new higher poles and would be adding 1 Km of line on 210 Side Road.  This is not consistent with PWI's claim in their letter to the Board. PWI claims that the proposed distribution facilities will have little visual impact, given that Hydro One distribution lines already run along many (emphasis mine) of the roads in the area. If you consult the map provided by PWI in appendix A you will note that along Grey County Road 2 beginning at turbine 11 and moving south that most of that road to South Line B will have new, taller hydro poles as none exists there now. On Road 41A there will be new Hydro poles because none exists there now, and along 210 Side Road there will be new Hydro poles because none exists there now. It is probably safe to say that close to 2/3 of the roadways and more will have new Hydro Poles installed. Where poles will be removed off properties onto affected road allowances, they will be replaced by new , higher poles. All of this will alter the  visual impact in the area where we live and go about our daily affairs.
 

For PWI to dismiss the people who have submitted comment letters and requests for observer status simply because they live over 500 meters from the cabling route (others who submitted comments live along the cabling route)is arrogant and continues to reinforce PWI's and IPC's lack of concern and respect for the citizens; all of us living in the approximately 5 or 6 square Kms of this project. Of course we will be impacted.
 

I hope that you will not dismiss our position.
 

Sincerely,
Virginia Stewart Love
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